
Update on Redeployment of Staff of 
Closed LPTs 

 

We are in regular touch with Authorities. The proposal by Engineering 
Wing is sent to Prasar Bharati with the approval of DG. It is known 
that a meeting is scheduled on 14th May and after that the orders for 
procedure to be adopted will be sent to Zonal ADG(E). 
 
Meanwhile as per our information, there is no problem about the 
Salary and other essential expenditures of the LPTs . 
 
 

Click here for letter to CEO, Prasar Bharati 

 
Central Office 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2018/Letter_CEO_dated_080518.pdf

